VIRGINIA REAL ESTATE BOARD COMMITTEE MEETING

September 20, 2018

The Regulatory Review Committee of the Real Estate Board held a meeting on Thursday, September 20, 2018, at the Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation, Richmond, Virginia.

The following Board Members were present for the meeting:

Sharon Parker Johnson, Committee Chair Libby Gatewood Lee Odems Maggie Davis Lynn Grimsley Candice Bower Steve Hoover, Board Chair

The following non-Board committee member was present for the meeting:

Kit Hale

DPOR Staff Members present for the meeting included:

Christine Martine, Executive Director Jay DeBoer, DPOR Director Jim Chapman, Board Administrator Jeff Williams, Board Administrator

The meeting was called to order at 11:10 a.m.

Ms. Gatewood made a motion which Ms. Davis seconded to approve the agenda.

Mr. DeBoer gave the committee an overview of the regulatory reduction pilot program being implemented by the Department of Planning and Budget. The Regulatory Review Committee discussed how it was going to proceed in reviewing the current regulations and determining the need for amendments to them.